

April 6, 2017

Via email: Jessica.mcdonald@bchydro.com

Jessica McDonald President & CEO BC Hydro & Power Authority 18th Floor – 333 Dunsmuir Street Vancouver, BC V6B 5R3

Dear Ms. McDonald:

Earlier this week in an interview with online publication The Tyee I spoke inaccurately about the reasons for BC Hydro's repatriation of ABSBC and I speculated about details that I am not privy to. That was a mistake and I sincerely apologize to BC Hydro and Accenture for the error.

I'm firm that the repatriation is the right thing for our members. I look forward to strengthening our collaborative relationship with BC Hydro.

Sincerely,

David Black President

DB:kc

c: Gwenne Farrell, Vice-President, MoveUP Gurj Parmar, Chief Supply Chain Officer, BC Hydro Laura Mills, Employee Relations Advisor, BC Hydro

Move PTogether.ca